
BUREAU OF ECONOMY GEOLOGY VJ

THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN
WM nnKFlET CONTRL

U*TiYSAg 'ioCArti, Ta - 78713-7508 (512)471-1534or471-7721

'85 JUL 23 R10:49

July 16, 1985

WPAreor-d- le>_'

Mr. Fred Ross
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Waste Management
7915 Eastern Avenue
Mail Stop 623-SS
Silver Spring, MD 20910

Dear Mr. Ross:
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Enclosed is the final Bureau Open-Filed Report, OF-WTWI-1985-8, which
you requested by telephone on June 26, 1985.

If I may be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Condon
Quality Assurance Specialist

CC: pm
Enclosures

cc: E. Bingler
D. Ratcliff
J. Wermund
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